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Foundation 2 newsletter ...

A look back at the week

Reminders

Please ensure your child has a change of clothes
in their school bag.

Please provide your child with a long sleeve top
or jacket to wear if they feel cold.

Next week
we are learning to:

Kites flying!

Recognize and make the letters: e,r and u.
Blending sounds to make simple CVC
words like: cat, dog, sat, pin.

Sequence the story of Goldilocks and the
Three bears.

At home
We have been thinking about anc
working with numbers and have
sent home number lines in the
communication books.

Can you count how many?

Try adding 2 groups of objects
together, not too many! Just up

Learn about making friends.
Use Numicon to show numbers.

Start to add numbers together.
Order numbers to 20.

Guess number of objects up to 20.

Top tip:
As we are still thinking about numbers here is a really good website that has lots games to help your

child learn maths skills. Please take a look there are so many good ideas that the children really enjoy
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-count




